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A Prayer for Harvest Festival 
 
Dear God, 

Thank you for all the food we eat. Thank you for the apples, oranges, pears, peaches and raisins.  

We’re sorry for the people who can’t afford food and have to survive hungry.  Please help the other 

people to share food and make them not have hunger any more.  

Thank you for the farmers who collect the food and spend their time harvesting the crops.  Please 

help us to eat the food we have and not make it go to waste.       

Amen  

                     Daniel Year 3 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

 RIBBLE 
 Nursery  Jaxson  

     

Reception Oscar  Peyton    

       

Year One  Charlotte   

        

Year Two  Arlo   Myla  

 

Year Three Hannah  Thea    

 

Year Four Katie  Finlay    

   

Year Five  Archie  Payton   

  

Year Six  Piper  Daniel   

       

Please click to find out 

more about our school 

Facebook  

‘I can do all things 

through Christ who 

strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/


 

Open the Book 
 
On Tuesday we welcomed the Open the Book Team to tell us 
the story of Creation. 
 
 
 

PALS Training 
 
Year 5 had a brilliant time completing their 
PALS training on Wednesday! They learned 
all about how to plan and lead playground 
games with younger children, and then had 
a go at teaching their classmates.  
 
Year 5 are very excited at the prospect of 
putting their training into practice with the 
infants at lunchtimes very soon. 

Year 5 are out of this world! 
 
Take a look at the 'out-of-this-world' Space work which Year 5 have completed! They wrote 
excellent reports all about the history of NASA in English and produced a scaled solar system 
in Science. Look out for these in the Year 5 windows! 

Reception Class 
 

Reception Class have 
been finding that they 
enjoy a calm start to 
their afternoon activities 
with some yoga!  
 

 



Welcome Week 

 
 
 
Every year, at this time, we invite parents, 
who are considering sending their children 
to St. Mary’s, to come and take a look at 
us in action.  
 
This year, we would like to extend that 
invitation to all our current parents too.  
 
Please do take this opportunity to see what 
your child gets up to on a typical school 
day and maybe consider bringing a friend, 
who doesn’t know us yet, to have a look 
around. 
 
We look forward to seeing you some time 
during the week beginning 9th October. 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Cards 
 
Only 94 sleeps until Christmas!  Your Christmas card templates have been 
sent home today.  We hope you have fun with your designs.  Please 
remember to return them back to school by Friday 6th October.  Thank You. 

Harvest Festival 
 
Thank you so much to all the family 
and friends who joined us for our 
Harvest Celebration this morning 
and to all of you who donated 
Harvest gifts. The children 
performed, read and sang their 
hearts out and it was a truly uplifting  
way to mark this special time of 
year. 
All donations will be shared between 
the Chorley Homeless and St. 
Laurence’s Foodbank. Thank you 
once again. 



Sports and Social Clubs  
        
 
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2   Lunchtimes 
Monday    Judo Club KS2            8.00-8.45am  
Tuesday    Futsal KS1    3.20-4.20pm 
Wednesday   Spanish Club Yrs1-6   8.00-8.50am 
Wednesday   St Marys Singing Sensations 3.20-4.20pm     
Thursday    Futsal KS2    3.20-4.20pm 

Upcoming Dates  
 

Wednesday 27th September  10.00am  Nursery Visit to the Library 

Thursday 28th September   10.00am  Jellybeans 

Monday 2nd October    All Day  Yogi Day 

Tuesday 3rd October    9.10am  Ben Green Worship 

Tuesday 3rd October    2.30pm  Reception Class Stay and Play 

          (Please join us) 

 

 

Letters Home 
 
Yr 3—Trip Bring yer Wellies    Whole School—Half Term Holiday Club 
 
Whole School—PTA Christmas Cards 

 
 
Admission to Primary School 2024 is now open. 
 
If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you 
can now apply for their primary school place 
at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email 
confirmation of your application. 
 
The closing date for primary applications for 
September 2024 is 23:59 on 15 January 2024. 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools


Secondary school admissions 
  
If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their secondary school place 
at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings in school. If you live in Lancashire you can include 
out of area preferences on your online application. 
The closing date for secondary applications for September 2024 is 23:59 on 31 October 2023. 
For guidance on school transport see: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/
schools/school-transport/. 
 
Remember to check your preferred schools’ websites for details of their Open Evenings. 

 

 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/





